
Budapest 

24th March 2015 

 

 

To Mr. Zsolt Molnár, 

Chair of the Parliamentary Committee on National Security 

 

 

Dear Mr. Chairman, 

Thank you for your invitation to attend a sitting of the Committee. 

You, the representatives of parties in Parliament, and the Hungarian public must be fully aware that 

we, who arrived in Hungarian politics from opposition against the communist regime, were the 

targets of the communist state security apparatus. We were the ones who were harassed and placed 

under surveillance, we were followed by agents and selected as targets for undercover investigation. 

In fact we were being monitored in all areas of our lives. I regard as absurd and ridiculous such 

political attacks and provocations, which seek to falsify the past and which ignore self-evident and 

documented facts. 

This is why I cannot accept your invitation. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Viktor Orbán 

 


